Now is the time to save on chimney service!
The National Fire Protection Association
recommends a chimney inspection at least
once a year. Thus, as a thank you to our loyal
customers, we are offering an annual discount.

If you act before March 31st, you can:

« avoid busy fall season scheduling frustration
- get early discovery of potential repair needs
« install screening/spark arrestors before nesting season

You can also save
$4O on your chimney sweep and inspection

and SlO on gas fireplace maintenance and dryer vent cleanings!
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